October 20, 2021

Dear Fellow States,

As we embark on this new journey, we are not anxious to say goodbye. We welcome all of you
to join us on this path towards a better, more enlightened society. It is an adventure and
necessity for all of us.

If you’re not ready to take the leap into the abyss, don’t worry. Functionally, nothing will change.
Come on in, stay awhile, come here for school, come here on vacation, come here to sell your

wares, see if you like how it fits. No visa is required.

You will always be one of us and us one of you.

With love

p

California
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